
The  New  Bedford  Police
Department  Will  Hold  Open
House

Open house next week.

The New Bedford Police Department will be holding an open
house at Police Headquarters, 871 Rockdale Avenue, on Tuesday,
March 17th, and Thursday, March 19th, from 5PM to 7PM. New
Bedford residents considering a career in law enforcement are
encouraged to attend for a chance to learn more about the
inner workings of the department.
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